Northwest Glendale Lions Pause No. 5 (2018-19)

15T VDG CONNIE JANSON ELECTED

4-L1 DISTRICT GOVERNOR

Ist VDG Connie Janson of the Crescenta-Canada Lions Club was elected 4-L1
District Governor at the District Convention April 23-24 in Bakersfield. She will
assume office as of July 1 following the International Convention.

Update on club news:

NWG Lions continue to meet monthly at the Acapulco Restaurant in Glendale.
President Ted Walters and Secretary Ross Adams continue as board members of the
Foothill Service Club for the Blind. Lion Ted also the manager and treasurer.

The club continues to collect used eyeglasses by the hundreds.

Member news:

Lion Ted’s sons are now located in Arizona with important jobs in the Technical
industry.

Plans continue to honor Rita Adams at the Glendale Unified School District meeting at 4
p.m. on August 3. All club members are invited to attend.

NWG Lions are honoring Lion Stan Smith of the Bishop Club with a Lions Sight &
Hearing Foundation Award.

NWG Lion Dr. Ani Halibi is recovering from serious surgery and is now back at work,
we are pleased to report.

Northwest Glendale Lions are smaller in number but continue to be a strong force in both
the Glendale community and District 4-L1.

Keep us informed with news about you and your family.

Lion Ross Adams
Club Secretary



